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Circular No.: CIR_KGS/2025-26/028               August 20, 2025 
 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings of the day!! 
 

Sub: Postponement of Supernova Quest 2025 
 

Due to some unavoidable reason, the Supernova Quest 2025 has been postponed till further 
notice. 
 
We will declare another date for the same soon. 

 

 
Warm Regards,   
 
 

Principal 


